

NABURN C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL Naburn, York YO19 4PP Tel: 01904 551075

E-mail: naburn.primary@york.gov.uk www.naburnschool.com Twitter: @naburn\_primary

Headteacher: Mrs B Christison

Monday 20<sup>th</sup> March 2017

Dear Friends of Naburn Primary,

On behalf of the Governing Body I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you who have helped the PTA to raise funds for the school.

The recent generous donation by the PTA has helped the school to purchase Chrome Books, make some much needed improvements to the infant play area, and provide numerous learning resources – all of which benefit all the children within school.

As school budgets are increasingly tightened, the hard work of the PTA to raise funds for school becomes even more important. Whereas those funds used to provide supplementary resources for school we now use funds to contribute to necessities and we truly value the hard work and efforts of you all.

Once again, we would like to thank you for your hard work and generosity. It is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely

**David Moores** 

Chair, Naburn Church of England Primary School Governing Body